
PUBLIC NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED HEARING  

ON THE APPLICATIONS OF 

SAHUARITA WATER COMPANY, L.L.C.  

FOR THE SETTING OF RATES AND CHARGES FOR  

WATER UTILITY SERVICE AND FINANCING 
 

DOCKET NOS. W-03718A-24-0172  

AND W-03718A-24-0173 (CONSOLIDATED) 
 

 
 

Arizona Corporation Commission Public Hearing Information 

 

Pursuant to the Procedural Order issued on June 3, 2025, the hearing on Sahuarita Water Company, 

L.L.C.’s rate application (Docket No. W-03718A-24-0172) and financing application (Docket No. 

W-03718A-24-0173) is rescheduled for June 27, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. at the Commission’s offices, 

400 W. Congress Street, Tucson, Arizona, 85701. 
 

Public comments will be taken at the beginning of the hearing and may be provided in person or 

telephonically. To provide telephonic public comments, call 1-877-309-3457 and enter this code: 

24601833204##, by 11:00 a.m. on the date of the hearing. 
 

 

ADA/Equal Access Information 
 

The Commission does not discriminate on the basis of disability in admission to its public 

meetings.  Persons with a disability may request a reasonable accommodation such as a sign 

language interpreter, as well as request this document in an alternative format, by contacting the 

ADA Coordinator for the Hearing Division, E-mail HearingDivision@azcc.gov, voice phone 

number 602-542-4250.  Requests should be made as early as possible and no later than 48 hours 

in advance of the event to allow time to arrange the accommodation. 

 
 


